
Barker Central School 
1628 Quaker Road, Barker, New York 14012-0328 
 

 

   

9/7/2021 

To Barker Families & Students:  

 We had a great first day here at Barker CSD! It was fantastic seeing ALL of our students back on 

campus – we had full classrooms, lively hallways, and lots of sound in the building!  

Parents and students: take a moment to read some of these reminders for the start of school.  

1. Elementary (Prek-6): if you plan on continuing to drop off/pick up your child from school each 

day, please do so in the district office parking lot. We allowed families to park in the elementary 

lot and walk their children up to the main doors today only. The elementary parking lot can 

become very congested so we ask that all drop offs/pickups happen in district lot.  

2. A map of the traffic pattern for the district lot is attached to this letter.  

3. If you need elementary transportation tags to pick up your child in the district lot at the end of 

the day, please complete the following form: https://tinyurl.com/52pyhx7a   

4. Masks are required for all persons inside the building. Masks have to be over mouths and noses. 

We understand that younger students might have masks that drop down occasionally during the 

day – however, students (especially older ones) who are intentionally not following the guidance 

may face disciplinary consequences.  

5. Students will be reviewing code of conduct outlines over the next few days. At the elementary 

level, this will occur in classrooms. At the high school level (7-12), grades will go to the 

auditorium. We ask that families also review this document. It can be found on the website. We 

will also be sending out a parent confirmation to sign in the next few days.  

6. We ask that if you are having your child ride a different bus home than their normal route, 

please send a note in to the main office one day in advance. We are limited on bus runs and we 

have to ensure spacing is available. Also, if your child is leaving early, please send a note in on 

the day of or in advance.  

7. 10th period is not available this week except for athletes. Athletes should report to the high 

school gym for supervision during 10th period. Regular 10th period activities will begin next week, 

Monday 9/13. 

Thank you all so much for your help with the start of the school year. Your support of the school 

is greatly appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

Michael Carter, District Principal  

 

https://tinyurl.com/52pyhx7a
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No Students are to be  

dropped off or picked up in the  

Pratt Elementary Parking lot. 

Please use the Drop Off/Pick Up Lane in the  

1911 Building Lot 
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